
The standardised learning support register on the
Te Rito

The Ministry is currently
trialling a new
Standardised Learning
Support Register (SLSR)
on the Te Rito platform.

The new SLS register will provide an overall picture of need and the
provision of support at school or cluster level. 

Maintaining and updating the Te Rito register will be a key
responsibility of the Learning Support Coordinators and SENCOs in
your cluster.

Guidance will be available to support clusters to adapt their existing
registers and develop new ones.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright
2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.

https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/changes-in-education/data-for-wellbeing-programme/te-rito-student-information-sharing/
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